Circular regarding pick up of students from school bus stop by quardians

Dear Parents

Please be informed that students of Nursery to Class VI must be picked up
from the school bus stop only by parents or by an authorised family
member.

The students will not be handed over to neighbours / relatives.

Authorisation Letter must be submitted to the school mentioning the names
of two persons with their photographs who will pick up the student from
bus stop instead of the parents.

For students of Classes 7 & above a NOC must be submitted to the school
if that they allow their child to go home from the bus stop without parental
supervision.

Regards
St Paul’s

g srfyyras,

FUaT gferd far wrar 3 & = A Fem 6 & Sl $ T9 wiu W A daa qrar-faran
kAR F1 SAfpd wew € & ST gHar g

faremff &1 syl &) Y dYar sme)

gfe Bl &t Siftrpd Yew 99 WU a4 3iTd 3 o faemea § v iR v s/ &
BT, o S Siftrpa Tew) a=dRI & a1y 9 it Iefaa g

FT 7 3R ITA FWR & B gl fA1 fUTa®s & 537 WU A R o1 8 af 39 fore
faermera ¥ sifrurae g1 ferf@asrgafa o= smr samm ghm|

Yqdiq



\J

Je Ui @



